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Translated extract: "Also discussed was the problem of the roughly 250,000 Moslems resident in the 
Province of Arakan whose nationality is not clear because the Burmese regime regards them as 
illegal immigrants from East Pakistan. A majority of these Pakistani immigrants who are unable to 
prove that they have been resident in Burma for at least three generations are being and will be 
deported by the Burmese authorities to East Pakistan, but both sides are concerned not to play up 
these events, and only very occasionally do Pakistani press reports on this subject appear. The 
delimitation of the open border between both countries could shortly be resolved through an 
agreement". 
 
Federal German Ambassador to Pakistan Günther Scholl reporting in his letter dated 22 February 
1965 to the Auswärtiges Amt on the visit to Pakistan by General Ne Win, Chairman of the 
Revolutionary Council: 12 – 19 February 1965. 
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